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5th EMHC News Letter
August 12th, 2013

Dear Fellow Historian and  Collector, Dear Friend

DEAR MADAM!

This is a reminder for the »Ladyies' Programme« 
The programme will be hosted by my wife Susanne.

Susanne and Peter

Friday, August 30th, 2013

 11:00 hrs Visit to Hamburg's famous Spice Museum, »Spicy’s«.
 This is a great place with all sorts of spices which you may test and 
even buy if you wish. It is a lovely place and very unique. 

Saturday, August 31st, 2013
 11:00 hrs  "on and off" bus trip through Hamburg
 15:00 hrs visit to Hamburg’s harbour with a cruise on the barge

The programme is free for every lady who is registered. However, you 
may book separately too. Just send me an email.

Still looking forward to seeing you all very soon.

Wittus

 


